
Overall Sentiment

Rosa Acosta
Location:
Submitted At:  3:24pm 10-13-21

Dear City Council and Staff,

My name is Suzanne Moore, a retired Family Nurse Practitioner, and I formerly practiced at the South San Francisco 
Clinic. I have learned first-hand that housing is necessary for life and health - and this is most obvious for those in our 
community who are disabled. That is why I am in strong support of the affordable housing development at 428 Baden 
Avenue known as Baden Station. 

Baden Station will supply permanent supportive housing with resources from Housing Choices and Golden Gate 
Regional. Permanent supportive housing is the gold standard for disabled housing - Baden Station will provide safety, 
stability and the opportunity to live independently. By providing this housing, Council invests in community members who 
are ready and willing to give back to SSF to the best of their ability.

Please support Baden Station. Invest in your community. Thank you.
-- 
Suzanne Moore 

Guest User
Location:
Submitted At:  3:14pm 10-13-21

PARCA FAMILY SUPPORT SERVICES AND ADVOCACY DEPARTMENT  supports Affordable Housing with a 
preference component for persons who have a developmental Disability at 428 Baden Ave.  The City is to be 
commended for a comprehensive approach for truly affordable housing
for residents who are very capable of good being good renters but do need the support of available wrap around 
services .  This opportunity is  needed . Please continue your thorough and comprehensive approach to truly affordable 
Housing in SSF.
Sue Digre  PARCA Family Support and  Advocacy Department Director.  suedigre@gmail.com

Krista Martinelli
Location:
Submitted At:  2:43pm 10-13-21

Dear Honorable Mayor and City Council Members of the City of South San Francisco,

I write in support of Item 16 on tonight's City Council Meeting Agenda and to urge your approval of the application



for a 100% affordable housing development at 428 Baden Avenue, and especially, its inclusion of a preference for
people with I/DD who require on site supportive services from Housing Choices and Golden Gate Regional
Center to help them to maintain their housing. Your approval would support this opportunity for independence that
is vital to the future of people like my son who has grown up in our supportive community and school district. The
opportunity to access future independent living here in South San Francisco ensures he will be able to contribute
to the growth, development and inclusivity of the community that has meant so much to his success as a young
adult.

Thank you for considering this item and for your understanding, compassion and partnership on this issue. I am
proud of our City's consideration of this opportunity.

Yours Very Truly,

Krista Martinelli
South San Francisco Resident and Mom of 4

Alex Laughnan
Location:
Submitted At: 10:49am 10-13-21

Dear City Council - 

My name is Alex Laughnan and I am a resident of South San Francisco. I support the proposed development of
36 affordable housing units at 428 Baden Avenue. I strongly believe we need more affordable housing in South
City because everyone has a right to housing. We need more housing options for people with disabilities and
there is a serious lack of housing - especially affordable housing - in our area, etc). It is close to transit, shopping,
and will benefit adults with developmental disabilities who want to live on their own with support.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sean Strebel
Location:
Submitted At: 10:23am 10-13-21

Dear City Council:

My name is Sean Strebel and I am a homeowner in South San Francisco. I support the proposed development of
36 affordable housing units at 428 Baden Avenue. I strongly believe we need more affordable housing in South
City. Eighteen of the units in this project will include a preference for people who have developmental disabilities
and require coordinated on-site services from the Regional Center to maintain their housing. This project is close
to downtown and public transportation, meaning residents will have easy access to community resources and job
opportunities. The deeply affordable rents for these apartments would allow them to live in safe, stable and
affordable housing. It is among my highest priorities as a citizen of South City to help all residents find and
maintain affordable housing. I believe all residents have the right to affordable housing in their own communities,
including those with developmental disabilities. Please approve this project to move forward so that those with
developmental disabilities have the opportunity to live independently in our community.

Thank you for your consideration.

Guest User
Location:
Submitted At:  6:29pm 10-09-21

Please make this project accessible and affordable to special needs adults.  The location of this property is ideal
for I/DD individuals.  It gives them dignity and independence to be able to walk to grand avenue for their
shopping.  My children have moved away because of affordability.  This leaves my daughter with special needs
living here in south San Francisco alone.  Knowing that there will be available housing for her and her friends is
what this city is about.



Guest User
Location:
Submitted At:  1:53pm 10-13-21

Dwayne Frey from West Winston Manor.  I understand the Council approved $70,000 for a study to be conducted
to look at providing a sound wall on Junipero Serra Blvd for residence behind Longford Drive.  I wanted to inquire
if this study has been completed and if so, what was the outcome? The noise from traffic on Junipero Serra
Highway really affects the quality of life of Longford Drive residence and hopefully a project to construct a Sound
Wall will be approved.


